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Church Staff  

Pastor - Steve Pudinski  

Administrative Ministries  
Coordinator - Greg Brown 

Custodian - Don Griffith 

Chancel Choir  
Director - Luke Johnston 

Piano/Organ - Jo Brown, Dee Wallace 

Little Friends Preschool  
Director and Teacher - NOW HIRING  

Choir Kids - Denise Cartwright 

Choir Kids  
Accompanist - Zoe Stonebraker 

Xn Chaos Director - Greg Brown 

Bishop of the Iowa Annual  
Conference - Laurie Haller 

East Central District  
Superintendent - Kiboko Kiboko 

Ministers of Jesus Christ  
in the World - All the People of God! 

This summer has been a little out of the ordinary with Pastor  
Steveôs absence and Melindaôs departure.  My normal feed for 
newsletter fodder has dried up!  Therefore, I have pulled together 
a few items of interest and have included them in this abbreviated 
version.  If youôll notice above, this is the July/August  
newsletter.  Hopefully, once summer comes to a close and school 
starts back up, the newsletter will return in its usual, fact-filled 
monthly fashion.   
     - Greg 
 

Sunday Summer Schedule  
9:50 ï 10:00 am ï Fellowship Snacks, Gathering Place 

10:00 ï 11:15 am Worship 
Please note:  Fellowship Coffee for the summer months has  
been suspended.  The activities of the church are kept current  

on our website, so, please continue to watch that for  
future events; www.tiptonumc.org.   
 

 

 

Healing: Barbara Aquilani (Donna Gaultôs daughter), JoAnn 
Beers, Nick Brown, Amy Calonder, Denise Cartwright, Allan 
Charette, Glenn Eaton, Jerry Ferguson, Bob Gould, Sylvia Gould, 
Lin Hannes, Erma Lyle, Half-brother and Nephew of Deb Lowry, 
Lynn McIntosh, Jeff McKinney, Kay Miller, Randy Nau,  
Marjorie OôLeary, Mavis O'Morrow, Pastor Steve (prayers for 
Kelley, too), Kim Rogstad, Emma Russell,  Ron Schroeder,  
Allen Spickermann (Kevinôs father), Marjorie Stonerook,  
Sherry Swinton, Sue Thumma. 

Prayers for those in Life Transitions: Alice Ann & Lisa  
Gallagher, Sylvia & Ken Gould,  

Individuals & Families experiencing loss:  Family of Linda 
Black (Bob Holetsô & Jan Linnôs sister) 
 
In Treatment:  Dorothy Bell, Ron Burroughs, Rodney Gliden 
(Kim Rogstadôs cousin), Clara Italiano, Lee McNeil (Kim 
Rogstadôs brother), Mary (Kim Rogstadôs sister), Taylor Miller 
(Sherry Willeyôs granddaughter), Sabrina Rife (Sharonôs  
Daughter-In-Law), James Stock (Lorna Mullerôs nephew) 

Hospice/Palliative Care: Joe Cheshaeck (Gail Flemingôs 
brother-in-law), Rex Idlewine, Dennis O'Morrow 

Armed Services: Thomas Brown (Seydelôs son-in-law), Steve 
Eiler,  Kyle Marchik, Kaitlyn McKinney, Corey & Alexa Orms-
by,  Mike Ploeger & Daniel Larson (McKinneyôs nephews),  
Dave Russell  

Prayers 
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 To all those who called, sent cards, texts, 
emails, FB posts, visited, brought food, gifts 
and everything else loving Christians do,  
thank you very much.  Kelley and I appreci-
ate it very much.  It helps contribute to the 
healing process.  You are God's gift to us.   

I have been given approval by my surgeon to return to work on a limited  
basis.  I will be in the office/church on Tuesdays/Thursdays/Sundays.  I have 
lifting/pulling/carrying weight restrictions thru the end of September.   
        - Pastor Steve 
 

Sermon Titles for July 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission Work Trip July 23ñ27  

Are you listening to God? He says, ñgo!ò That 
means go and allow Him to use you for the advancement of His Kingdom. 
God is going to work through you for His glory. I know, I know, we all think 
that Heôs going to call someone else. Well, guess what, Heôs calling you!  We 
all should be eager to be the hands and feet of Christ. When God asks, ñWhom 
shall I send?ò Your response should be, ñHere am I. Send me!ò You donôt 
have to go miles away to do missions. God is calling you to do missions with 
people who you see every day and some you donôt.  This year we will be stick-
ing close to Tipton but  
the plan is to spend a  
couple days in  
Marshalltown to help 
with continued clean 
up after the tornado 
last year.  
 
If you know of anyone 
locally who could use 
some assistance with 
projects around the house or yard please let the church office know. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Changing our Community  

with Compassion 

July  

Saturday, July 13 

Saturday, July 27 

11:00 am till noon  

 

August 

Saturday, Aug 10 

Saturday, Aug 24 

Saturday, Aug 31 

11:00 am till noon  

 

 

 

 

 
 

HACAP Mobile Food Truck 
Friday, July 12 
Friday, Aug 2 

3:30 - 4:30 pm  
Tipton United Methodist Church  

Questions?  
Call the HACAP Food Reservoir 

(319) 393-7811 or  
Church office (563) 886-2331  

Income Eligibility  
Guidelines Apply 

www.hacap.org  

It wonõt be long and classes will be ramping 
back up again!  There are still openings for 
both the M,W,F class and the Tues &Thurs 
class.  Pick up an enrollment packet at the 
church office or call and have one mailed 
to you.   

July 7: Why do People Need Jesus? 
July 14: Why do People Need the Church? 
July 21: Why do People Need Our Church? 
July 28:  TBD 
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June (through June 24)  
Worship attendance: 269 

General Fund                            $ 12, 562.44  

Remodeling Fund                        $ 1,000.00  

Upper Room                                     $ 18.75  

Apportionments                             $ 135.00  

Leaving A Legacy                            $ 15.00  

Vacation Bible School (VBS)           $ 10.00  

Shared Blessings                              $167.00  

Missions                                             $ 90.00  

Copper Kettle                                  $174.82  

Trustees - Income Garage Rent       $80.00  

Camp Fund ñYouth                     $1,500.00 

Grand Total                                 $ 15,753.01  

 

 
Visit the Website  
Weekly Sermons and Bulletins are posted at  
tiptonumc.org .   If you miss worship, catch up at the 
website.  Anyone wanting to give who has a bank  
account, credit card, or debit card can give online.  
Look for the link on our website.  Click the Give Now  

button, setup an account, and submit your gift.  

May:  

Worship attendance: 493  

General Fund  $15,285.00  

Upper Room  $2.00  

Apportionments  $135.00  

Leaving A Legacy  $15.00  

GIG Books  $56.00  

IF Account  $140.13  

LF Preschool Teacher Salary  $1,186.30  

Missions 4$39.00  

Kitchen Fund  $500.00  

Copper Kettle  $244.78  

Mission - Rummage Sale    $1,090.46  

Grand Total  $19,093.67  

 

Year -to -Date Statistics:  

YTD Income :  $128,329.53 

 General Fund ñ$99,901.07 

 Designated Funds ñ$28,428.46 

YTD Disbursements:  $118,230.76  

 

YTD Attendance :  2612 

If interested, please send your cover letter,  

resume and application (located on our 

website) to lfp@tiptonumc.org   

or mail to  

Little Friends Preschool  

ATTN : Bailey Anderson  

607 Lynn St. 

Tipton, IA 52772  

www.tiptonumc.org  

Financial State of Our Church  

Applications can be found on our website 

www.tiptonumc.org  

or by contacting the office.  

tiptonumc.org
mailto:lfp@tiptonumc.org

